
A bit more about Methodism 
 
A four week course at Wesley Church Centre, 
Chester for anyone wanting to explore a ‘bit more 
about Methodism’. Running alongside our 
September sermon series ‘All are welcome’ we 
will be discovering what this phrase means for us 
today in the light of Methodist history, theology 
and tradition. 

 

When? Thursday evenings in September 2017 
 

Where?   Wesley Church Centre, Chester, CH1 1DA 
 

What time?    Coffee and prayerful conversation from 7.00 pm 

          Study and sharing  7.30 – 8.30 pm 
 
Week 1:  Thursday 7th September: ‘Going back to our roots’ 

Why are we called ‘The Wesley’? Who were the primitive 
Methodists? And what about those Magic Methodists of 
Delamere Forest?  A whistlestop tour of Methodist history 
and why reaching all people was and is so important to us. 

 
Week 2:     Thursday 14th September: ‘Pretty amazing grace’ 

Key to Methodist understanding of ‘all are welcome’  is the 
length, depth and width of God’s grace shown in Jesus.   
This session will be an introduction and  exploration of 
grace for John and Charles Wesley, for us, and how our 
worship and our life today attempts to reflect this 
understanding. 

 
 

Turn over for more information... 
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Week 3:  Thursday 21st September: ‘A work in progress’ 
We are all, individually and as a community being 
constantly transformed as God in Christ is at work in our 
lives.   This session will explore our understanding of 
christian perfection and what it means to be a ‘ work in 
progress’ in Methodist terms. 

 
Week 4:  Thursday 28th September: ‘Is Methodism for me?’ 

An evening where we explore together what it means for 
us to be ‘the people called Methodists’ today. There will 
be an opportunity to look at possible next steps in faith 
and learning, including where appropriate a public 
celebration and declaration of faith.  For those asking the 
question ‘Is Methodism still for me’ we will look at the 
distinctiveness of who we are and how we share that 
today and in the future. 

 
We look forward to sharing the series with you. If you are interested 
in attending any of the sessions or the whole course, then contact: 
 

Christine Dutton on 07840 285725 or 
christine.dutton@methodist.org.uk or  

call in to see Linda Tudor in the Wesley office 
 
Coming next:  October/November 2017 
Using Sally Welch’s ‘How to be a mindful Christian: 40 Simple spiritual 
practices’ (Canterbury Press, also available as an ebook), from the 1st of October 
there will be an opportunity to follow a 40 day course with weekly 
meetings on Thursday evenings and daily support through an online 
group.  
 

Wesley Church Centre, St. John Street, Chester.  CH1 1DA 
Tel no: 01244 323037 
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